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Mister Chair,  

Jamaica commends the work programme of the Population Division as 

proposed for the upcoming period.  The technical work of the Division 

continues to enrich and facilitate effective implementation, monitoring and 

evaluation of our national population and development programme.   

 

I would like to put on the table for further consideration by the Secretariat, 

the need for exploratory and in-depth analyses and studies of the 

interlinkages between population and the three dimensions of sustainable 

development. This will facilitate the constructing of multidimensional 

indicators for more effective measurement of the relationships between 

population and sustainable development.  

 

Thank you, Chair. 

 

 


